
 October 12, 2023  

  

Negotiations Update   
Bell Canada   

Sales-Communication Services   
                                   Locals 6001 and 6007   

  

  

Sisters, brothers, siblings,   

   

We have received the official results. The bargaining agreement was accepted at a level 

of 74.5% in a vote where 83% of the members participated.   

 We would like to thank everyone for their solidarity and support throughout this very 

difficult round of bargaining.   

 We will inform the employer of the results and keep you informed on the next steps.   

   

We look forward to keep working on improving the working condition of all members of our 

bargaining unit during the next three years.   

   

   

   

In Solidarity,   

  Sonny Malhotra, Local 6007   

  Robin Dudley, National Representative    

Kato Nsangwa, Local 6001   

  Hugues Perreault, Représentant national   
RD/kw:cope343   

  
  


